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I’m a working mother of 4, who relies on my vehicle because we don’t live close to 

any reliable public transportation. We are trying to make ends meet, be lawful citizens 

by having current tags on our vehicles, following the renewals of registration, etc. We 

don’t qualify for assistance, but can barely afford to live. Last time we had to renew 

the car registration, we almost couldn’t pay the rest of our bills that month because it 

was so expensive to renew. This proposed increase will be devastating to families 

like ours that are already struggling. There is no way to save money when you’re 

getting it taken by extra gas taxes, registration fees, payroll taxes… there’s not much 

left when you cover bills. Please vote this down as it will be one more crushing tax to 

working families just trying to get by. 


